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NOMINATIONS FOR 2020 ELECTIONS  
  

Officials due for re-election at the 2020 AGM 

  

Chairman - Darren Owen 

 Vice Chairman - Roy Sheedy 

 BHRC Stewards - Jackie Maguire, Fred Hay and Bob Lee 

 

New candidates should apply in writing, be proposed by a member of the  

BHRC Board of Directors and seconded in writing by a BHRC board/Committee  

member by 5pm on 6th November 2020.   

Notice to all new potential candidates, can you please provide a brief profile  

of yourself 

 

Candidates due for re-election must also confirm their willingness to stand. 

 

Please note, in line with our constitution, more than 3 directorship vacancies can be available. 

 

Associations are requested to supply minutes of their last four meetings and membership lists 

 as soon as possible, and no later than 5-00pm on 6th November 2020 

 

It would be appreciated if clubs/associations can ensure the election information is  

distributed to their members and also websites or social media pages they operate.  

  

The AGM is to be held on Sunday, December 6th at the Manchester Airport South Premier Inn, 

starting at 11-00am. 

  

Due to Covid-19 restrictions numbers will be limited and the meeting will probably 

 take place in person and on Zoom combined.   
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